
Sacred Heart Primary School is committed to child safety. We
believe all children have the right to feel safe and to be safe. 

Acknowledgement of Traditional Custodians
Sacred Heart acknowledges the traditional custodians of the land on which

this school is built. We commit ourselves to working in partnership with
Aboriginal people for reconciliation and justice.
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On Friday we celebrated the
Feast of the Sacred Heart, 
remembering and celebrating
Jesus' infinite love for us all.
One of the joys of my job is I am
constantly reminded of this
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infinite love  in the actions and
interactions of our students,
parents and staff on an
everyday basis. 

During our ‘Remote Leaning’ I
received a letter from one of our
students with a $50 note
enclosed.  I share this letter with
you. . . .

This is one of many examples of how our students demonstrate
selflessness, compassion and an awareness of social justice. 
Thank you Elliot for your kindness. 

I would like to congratulate our Grade 6 leaders for their work and
preparation of the Feast of the Sacred Heart Liturgy.  Their work
ethic, support and encouragement of one another is to be
commended.  All of our Grade 6 students continued to model
these behaviours in their ‘Leading’ of the tabloid sport activities,
under the guidance of Mr Carroll.  Parents you should be very
proud of the maturity and motivation of your children.  

School holidays are here again.  Students will be finishing at
2.30pm this Friday 26 June.  ALL students will be picked up, ride,
walk or catch the bus at this time.  Please, if you are picking up
your children by car be mindful of pulling up in front of driveways
or congesting the Roundabout.  We have had complaints from
surrounding neighbours. 

As we return to Term 3 we will return to our usual routine of
students being dropped off after 8.30am and pick up for all at
3.15pm.

 

"Appreciation can make a day, even change a life. Your willingness
to put it into words is all that is necessary." Margaret Cousins
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Thank you everyone for your support, availability, messages of
encouragement and adherence of new protocols over the past 15
weeks.  I hope you all have a wonderful break.  

Rimanga sicuro (Stay safe)

Arn

PBIS
Wash your hands and keep them clean.
Let's stick together and be a germ free

team!
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Catholic Identity

What a great day we had last Friday to celebrate the Feast of the
Sacred Heart. The celebrations commenced with a liturgy led
superbly by our Yr 6 leaders. The live liturgy was zoomed into
each learning space (thanks Mr Wheaton) with the students able
to join in with the responses and singing. The choir and Mrs
Cussen did a super job in leading our singing.

After recess which consisted of an iced blue or white donut, each
class had an art activity related to the Sacred Heart and some
beautiful work was produced. Lunch was a sausage sizzle!
Thanks to Mulwala Bakery for donating the bread and the P & F
for paying for the lunch. Thanks to staff who cooked the BBQ
-  Mrs Trembath, Mrs Whiteley, Mrs Gorman, Mrs Cussen and
Mr Espinel. The final activity of the day was a tabloid sports
afternoon organised by Mr Carroll and led by our Yr 6 students.
Also great fun. There are lots of photos that have been uploaded
to our Facebook page if you would like to see them.

As part of our feast day celebrations families donated many non
perishable goods for the Vinnies Winter Appeal. These have been
very gratefully received by Vinnies Yarrawonga and I thank
everyone for their generosity.
 
Sunday Mass
With the change in restrictions we are back to 20 only at mass.
We will still be required to keep a list of the names and addresses
of participants at each Mass to enable tracing in case there were
a spread of the virus. The requirements include the disinfecting of
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the Church before and after Mass, the provision of hand sanitiser
for all participants, the keeping of social distancing in our seating
and in our processing to communion. There is to be no passing
collection plates around.
To enable this to be implemented, you are asked to book in for
Mass by phone 57443030 or 0481 992204 or by
emailing shchurchyarra@bigpond.com. Fr. Steve has now added
an extra Mass on Sunday’s at 8.30am starting from this weekend.
Please inform and share the word to other parishioners you may
know who would prefer to attend Mass on Sundays at 8.30am.
 
Masses will be:
Fridays at 12 noon
Saturdays at 6.30 pm
Sundays at 8.30 am and 10 am

I’m sure everyone is looking forward to school holidays after an
interesting and unusual term. Enjoy your families and stay safe,
 
Meegan McInness

Alexis Nagle has lost her school jacket.  It has her name on
it.  Could you please check if your child has accidentally

taken the wrong jacket home.
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Baptism 
The Year 2 students have been working on a Religion unit, 'What
is Baptism?' As part of this study, the students attended Sacred
Heart Parish Church and were a part of a pretend 'Baptism'.

Would all families

please check to see if

you have any library

books at home? Mrs

Boyer in the library

would appreciate all
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books being returned

before the end of

term. Thank you. 

FINAL REMINDER - CAMPS, SPORTS AND EXCURSIONS
FUND (CSEF) 2020
FINANCE /JOB SEEKER 
To be eligible for the fund, a parent or guardian must be the holder
of a concession card being successfully validated with Centrelink
on the first day of either Term 1 2020 (28TH January 2020) or
Term 2 2020 (15TH April 2020).
The CSEF is an annual payment to the school from the Victorian
Government to be used towards camps, sports and/or excursion
expenses for the benefit of the eligible student. Primary School
Student Rate is $125.00 per year.
PLEASE NOTE:
For parents/ guardians who have recently applied for the
Government’s Job Seeker support due to the COVID-19 and now
hold a Health Care Card, please check the card start date.  If it is
prior to the 15th April 2020 then your children are eligible for
Camps, Sports and Excursions Funding (CSEF) of $125.00 per
student.  The CSEF is paid directly to your child’s school. 
Please note the lodgement date for the school has been extended
to 24th July 2020. We advise that we are unable to lodge
applications after this date. 
Please phone Heather in the the school office to have an
application form sent to you and we will lodge an application for
CSEF on your behalf.
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SIMON Everywhere App
All notifications to our school community will be sent via this app.
If anyone has any difficulties in downloading the App and would

like some assistance please contact Sonia Bourke in the office or
via e-mail at sbourke@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au.
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Share Forward
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Copyright © 2019 Sacred Heart Primary School - All rights reserved.

Our contact details are:
school.information@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

62 Orr Street, Yarrawonga, VIC, 3730
ph: 5744 3339 

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

 

This email was sent to <<Email Address>> 
why did I get this?    unsubscribe from this list    update subscription preferences 

primary school · Orr Street · Yarrawonga, Vic 3730 · Australia 
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